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Class Rewards ☺

Headteacher’s awards: 

Tyler – for brilliant matching halves together

Andes – for fantastic sharing with his friends 

School Rules Award:

Isaac – for super safe swimming

Literacy

This week, our sounds group 
have been focussing on the 

sound /k/ and our word time 
group have been focussing on 

the sound /x/. Our ditty 
group have been reading 

about a soggy person, and 
our Purple book group have 

been reading a story about a 
building site.

Topic

This week we have been playing 
different instruments in music. We 

have practiced recognising how 
different instruments sound, and 

thought about different ways to play 
them.

Other News

We will be making our own instruments in DT this half term. Please send in 
any clean ‘junk’ for us to use for our project! Any left over ‘junk’ will be 

used for junk modelling club. 

We enjoyed our first swimming lesson this week! Please remember to send 
in swimming kits, including swim nappies if your child needs them, on 

Monday ☺

We have had a fun day today, celebrating Children in Need with Pudsey 
bear themed activities. 

Numeracy

This week we have been focussing 
on fractions; learning about what 
half means. Some of us have also 
been sharing into equal groups. 


